
Mountain Brook Elementary Carpool Routes 

If you have any questions regarding carpool, please contact Anna Carlisle 
(carlislea@mtnbrook.k12.al.us) or Allyson Martin (martina@mtnbrook.k12.al.us).  
 
Please note the following: 
• All students must have an assigned carpool number in the event of inclement weather. 
• Coming on Cahaba Road from Mountain Brook Village, you cannot turn left onto 

Heathermoor in the mornings or afternoons during carpool time.  You will be ticketed. 
• You cannot turn left onto Heathermoor when exiting the Cambridge carpool in the 

mornings or afternoons.  You must turn right onto Heathermoor after you pass through 
carpool and turn left onto Cambridge. 


